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3.7.2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
We hope this week has been a happy and productive one for all of you. With only a few weeks to go now 
until we finish for the Summer break, the start of lock down seems like an eternity ago. We finally received 
the guidance from the Government yesterday in relation to the full reopening of schools next term, and 
whilst things will be a little different, we are so delighted that we will be able to welcome back all of our 
children in September.  
 
Hopefully those of you with children in Years 2,3 4 and 5 will have seen this morning’s letter about your 
children returning for a day before the end of the Summer term. It is so important they get the opportunity 
to see school and their classmates so that they renew that connection before the Summer break.   
 
This week’s theme is ‘Marvellous Me’ and we here think all of the children (and you) have been marvellous. 
As we have said before, this has been, and continues to be, a very difficult and challenging time for all of us 
for many different reasons and we applaud the way you have all dealt with this with Courage, Compassion 
and Creativity. 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support and encouragement and we hope you have a lovely 
weekend and possibly get to experience some of the ‘new’ opportunities now lock down is easing. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 

Dates for your diary: 

Last day of the Summer term for children – Tuesday 21st July 

INSET day: Wednesday 22nd July 

Autumn Term:  

INSET Day: Thursday 3rd September 

INSET Day Friday 4th September 

First day of the Autumn term for children: Monday 7th September. 

We will provide further details about the return to school in September in the next few weeks. 
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